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Department Review of Modification 
(Short form Modification) 

 

Requirement Information Included Staff Comment 

Narrative Yes ☒  No ☐ 

DuPage ETSB currently has three PSAPs those being the DuPage 
County Sheriff, ACDC and DU-COMM.  DuPage County ETSB is 
requesting to decommission and close the DuPage Sheriff’s Office 
PSAP. The Sheriff’s PSAP is preparing to close by November 2, 2020.  
DuPage County Sheriff only took calls for its agency as well as 
wireless 9-1-1 calls for its geographic area. ACDC will be handling the 
9-1-1 calls for the Sheriff’s Office and the call handling agreement for 
those calls has been included.  The Sheriff is also entering into a 
contract with ACDC to handle other dispatching services, but that has 
not been finalized yet. 
 
There is no anticipated change in annual networking costs or revenue 
with the modification because it is a consolidation within the DuPage 
ETSB 9-1-1 system.  The one-time consolidation cost has been 
estimated at $321,446.00.  In addition, there will also be a cost to 
move some of the equipment at the Sheriff’s Office to ACDC or DU-
COMM. 

Revised Agreements               Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

 

Conclusions:   

The DuPage County ETSB has filed a modification plan to decommission and close the Sheriff’s PSAP by November 2, 2020.  All 9-1-1 calls 

previously handled by the Sheriff will now be handled by the ACDC PSAP.  The Modification meets the requirements as prescribed in 83 Illinois 

Administrative Code Part 1325 - Standards of Service Applicable to 9-1-1 Emergency Systems, Section 1325.205. 

 

Reviewed by:  Marci Elliott 

Date:  10/28/20 


